
 

 
 

Newsletter – Spring 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
I hope this Newsletter finds you well as we emerge from our enforced hibernation. With fingers and 
toes crossed we may at last be able to resume our gatherings and social events.  
As you are probably aware, we are now able to meet outside in groups of no more than 6 people. So 
I propose that we get together for a couple of outdoor sketching sessions before we start our 
meetings at Trimpley Hall on 24th June (to be confirmed). 
If anyone has any suggestions of suitable locations please forward to me. These sessions will 
probably take place on Thursday evenings from 6pm until 8pm to make the most of the light. 
 
EXHIBITION 
We have been invited to exhibit at St Georges Hall in Bewdley from 14th June to 12th July 2021. I will 
send out an application form soon, but in the meantime, if you have been painting during lockdown, 
why not select your favourite piece and get it framed ready. There will be one entry per member as 
space is limited at this venue. 
 
As yet, the committee has not been able to meet to put together a programme for the remainder of 
the year, but hopefully we should be able to come up with some interesting and challenging subjects 
to get us back into the swing of things. Again, any ideas will be welcomed. 
 
I will be in touch again soon with more information and hopefully, I will see you all again in the next 
few weeks. 
 
Kind regards, 
Karen H 
 
 


